
 

GRADE 2 CLASS NEWSLETTER 

TERM 1, 2025 

FROM THE TEACHERS… 
 

Welcome to Term 1 in Grade 2!  
 
We are looking forward to meeting families 
and getting to know your children. We have 
a busy term so please see the important 
dates below for upcoming events. Specialist 
days are listed below so you know which 
uniform to wear daily. 
 
Some tips to get started: 

● Classroom doors will open at 8:50am 
for Community of Readers. 

● Hats are mandatory for all of Term 1. 
● Please label all your children’s 

belongings. 
● We will be asking students to bring in 

or email a baby photo of themselves 
ASAP as part of our Inquiry learning.  

 
There will be an information session on 
Thursday 6th February to introduce families 
to Magnify, which is the new approach to 
teaching and learning across the Sandhurst 
Diocese in 2025. Please see the newsletter for 
more details. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions 
(email addresses below). 
 
We are looking forward to a fun filled year 
of learning with you all! 
 

- Marcia, Christine & Molly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OUR TERM 1 LEARNING INTENTIONS 
 

Religious Education 
● We are learning to communicate with 

God by praying in different ways. 
● We are learning about the events of 

Holy Week. 
 
English 

● We are learning to write recounts. 
● We are learning to apply spelling 

rules. 
● We are learning to use nouns, 

pronouns and adjectives. 
● We are learning to read accurately, 

fluently and with expression. 
● We are learning to understand and 

respond to text. 
 
Mathematics 

● We are learning to understand place 
value by representing, comparing and 
ordering three-digit numbers using 
manipulatives, number lines and 
partitioning. 

● We are learning to develop our 
understanding of analogue clocks and 
learn to tell time to the half and 
quarter hour. 

● We are learning to improve our 
partitioning skills to help us solve 
addition and subtraction number 
sentences. 

 
Inquiry 

● We are learning to identify and 
describe how we grow and change. 

● We are learning to work with others 
and share ideas safely. 



IMPORTANT DATES 
 

● Thursday 30th January – Grades 1-6 
Start 

● Thursday 5:30pm 6th February – 
Information evening and barbeque 

● Shrove Tuesday 4th March 
● Ash Wednesday 5th March 
● Monday 10th March – Labour Day 

Public Holiday 
● Tuesday 11th March – Learning 

Conversations (Pupil Free Day) 
● Tuesday 1st April – Staff PD Day (Pupil 

Free Day) 
● Friday 4th April – Last Day of Term 1, 

2:30pm finish 

SPECIALIST DAYS 
 

 
Performing Arts 

2MAN – Friday 
2CGI – Friday 
2MLE - Monday 

 
Visual Arts 

2MAN – Friday 
2CGI – Monday 
2MLE - Friday 

 
Indonesian 

2MAN – Monday 
2CGI – Friday 
2MLE - Friday 

 
Physical Education 

2MAN – Tuesday and 
Thursday 
2CGI – Tuesday and 
Wednesday 
2MLE – Tuesday and 
Wednesday  
 

 
Library 

All Grade 2 
Thursday 
 

 

CONTACT US 
 

Marcia Angove - mangove@stkennington.catholic.edu.au 
Christine Gibson - christine.gibson@stkennington.catholic.edu.au 

Molly Lea - mlea@stkennington.catholic.edu.au 
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